Accessibility statement

This statement applies to content published on the www.cornexchangenew.com domain

At the Corn Exchange Newbury we aim to make our website as accessible as possible to as
many people as possible, whichever device they choose toview it on. You should be able to:

e /oom in up to 300% without problems
e Navigate most of the website using just a keyboard
e Use most of the website using a screen reader

How accessible is our website?

This website is partially compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines version
2.1 AA standard.

At present parts of this website are not fully accessible. For example:

Some pages and document attachments are not written in plain English
Some documents have poor colour contrast

Some heading elements are not consistent

Some images not have image descriptions

Some documents are in PDF format and are not accessible

Our booking system cannot currently be navigated using just a keyboard
Some videos are not captioned

How can we improve?

We continually strive to make improvements so if you spot something that is missing that
would have helped you have a better experience of our website, please let us know by e-
mailing admin(@cornexchangenew.co.uk or calling 01635 582666.
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